
Kerry Kavanagh 

From: Bob Maynard
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2011 8:20 AM
To: Kris Byrd; Ron Jacobs; Mike Zwart; Kerry Kavanagh
Cc: Ivan Gall
Subject: Application G-17451 Chris Ray
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Hi everyone, yesterday 5/11/2011 I inspected MALH 27, which is in application G-17451 for well 
construction standards.  No seal was found on MALH 27, the inspection port was not usable, so it was 
dug out, it seems that it was basically a dummy port and was for looks only, the landowner torched an 
opening so that I could get a static water level, but the well has a 10 inch inner casing and the pump has 
an 8 inch column, so it was impossible to get the e-tape past the first coupler.  The landowner then said 
that he was told that they were unable to get the pump out of the well for some reason, my guess after 
this inspection that the pump is rust/stuck in the well.  The landowner is going to try and get the pump 
removed before anything else is done on this well, if the pump can not be pulled, there is no reason to 
repair this well, at that point I recommend abandonment of MALH 27 and drilling a replacement well. 
  
The well is located at N 44.32820  W -117.93938  epa 17.4 
  
I did not attach a well ID tag to this well at time of inspection, I wanted to see what the out come of this 
well was first.  If the pump can be pulled, then when the well is repair the driller will attach a tag 
  If you have any questions please call, later  Bob


